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Key Stage 3 Update

Well done to all!

Top Positive Points: 16th - 22nd September

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9

1st
Ilian G

1st
Alice W

1st
Morgane B

2nd
Olivia C

2nd
Marcus H

2nd
Betty B

3rd =
Connie B
Charlie F
Olivia H

3rd
Billy E

3rd = 
Isabelle LM
Hussein S

Whitemoor 
Lakes 
Residential
Year 7 students are reminded that the 
deadline to sign up for the Whitemoor 
Lakes Residential is Friday 11th October. 
All students will be going so parents need 
to sign up on ParentPay and complete the 
medical and dietary form that has been 
emailed out.

Head Student Assembly

Sixth Form students from the Student 
Leadership Team gave Key Stage 3 students 
an assembly this week. George and Bailey 
are the joint Head Students and they 
explained about the House System at Abbot 
Beyne School and the significance of each 
house name. Dorka and Lily, Deputy Head 
Students, encouraged the younger students 
to get involved with the Student Leadership 
Team and invited them to apply to be a 
House Captain.

Anyone who wishes to get involved needs to 
complete the Google Form that Miss Smith 
sent out via email by 4th October 2024.

Paris Meeting
There is an 
information evening 
for students attending 
the Paris trip and 
their parents on 
Tuesday 1st October, 
5pm in the hall at 
Evershed. Please 
make sure you attend 
if you are going on 
this trip.



Key Stage 4 Update

Open evening is a fantastic opportunity to hear from our teaching staff 
about the broad range of A Level and Vocational subjects on offer, and 

learn how to make an application to the Sixth Form.

Extra curricular clubs
Monday

Homework club L14
Tuesday

Homework club L14
Sci-Fi & Fantasy club

Netball club
Football Key Stage 4 (Evershed)

Wednesday
Homework club L14

Girls football
Pride club

Sign language club (L10 Lunch time)
Thursday 

Homework club L14
Handball club
Silver DofE

IT Crew
Friday

Multi sports club

Educational Evening Years 7-11

The purpose of this evening is to help you 
navigate your child’s iPad, some of the software 
and apps we use including Showbie and Sparx, 

and introduce you to what we are doing this 
year with homework and knowledge organisers.

The evening will take place on Thursday 3rd 
October at 6pm in the Evershed Hall and will 

last around 75 minutes, our lesson length.

Positive Points Update

Year 10 positive points so far - 5422

Year 11 positive points so far- 5232

Well done

https://www.abbotbeyneschool.co.uk/subject-booklet-2/
https://www.abbotbeyneschool.co.uk/sixth-form-prospectus/


Sixth Form at Abbot Beyne School

Awards and Recognition   

Sixth Form Students of the 
Week 

Communications - Charlotte 
K-H

Enterprise - Jamie C and 
Leo W

Innovation - Katie H

Performance - Lily S

Social Studies - Ruby B and 
Oskar W

abbotbeynesixthform
Why go anywhere else? 

Upcoming Events

Friday 4th October - Key 
Stage 4 and Key Stage 5 
Careers Fair

Monday 7th October - Year 12 
and 13 Assessment Day

Wednesday 9th October - 
Sixth Form Open Evening

Wednesday 16th October - 
Alton Towers Scarefest

Friday 29th November – 
UCAS Application Deadline

It can be difficult to cope with everything going 
on at once in our lives but support is available to 
you in school or from other services.

Shout – 24/7 text service -  
https://giveusashout.org/ 
Young Minds - 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/young-person/ 
The Mix - 
https://www.themix.org.uk/ 

Alton Towers Scarefest!

Date: Wednesday 16th October

Time: Leave school at 1.30pm (after lunch), return at 
approximately 9.30pm.

Cost: £28.00 each

How do I pay?

Please pay on ParentPay. The deadline is Wednesday 
2nd October.

https://giveusashout.org/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/young-person/
https://www.themix.org.uk/


The Bridge Community Hub 

Bridge Community Hub
At Abbot Beyne School we are always looking at 

ways to support our local community and our 
school community. We are currently in the process 
of creating a food bank and uniform shop in school. 

This will be on offer to our students, families or 
people in our local community who may need the 

support. 

We are asking for your help if you have any old 
uniform that you might be able to to donate to the 

school, items we would be very interested in 
Blazers
Skirts 

Trousers
We are also after donations to help bulk out our food 
cupboard to help create food parcels to be distributed 
in the local area. If you are able to donate then please 
do so, it doesn't matter how big or small the donation, 

all will be appreciated. 

Toiletries
Tinned food

Pasta
Soup

Anyone wishing to donate can drop the items at 
either office.

We have created The Bridge Community Hub 
to help support families at our school and 

people in our local community. If you require 
any support then please contact 

bridgecommunityhub@abbotbeyneschool.co.uk

.
We have a growing stock of PE uniform, shirts, 

trousers, skirts, blouses and blazers. If you 
would like to swap uniform that no longer fits 

then please contact the email address above to 
arrange a swap or if you have any to donate 

then please get in touch.

We are thrilled to welcome Danny back from 
Street Whyze Project CIC to provide targeted 
mentoring for selected students at Abbot 
Beyne School. This partnership promises to 
inspire and motivate our students, fostering 
personal growth and engagement. We look 
forward to seeing the positive impact of this 
collaboration.

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/

https://www.mind.org.uk/informat
ion-support/types-of-mental-heal
th-problems/

https://www.studentminds.org.uk/

mailto:bridgecommunityhub@abbotbeyneschool.co.uk
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/
https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/types-of-mental-health-problems/
https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/types-of-mental-health-problems/
https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/types-of-mental-health-problems/
https://www.studentminds.org.uk


Celebrating European Day of 
Languages!

Sparx Reader 
Leaderboard

Year 7 - Rheia P - 886 SRP

Year 8 - Kawnain M - 2193 SRP

Year 9 - Summer H - 4017 SRP

Year 10 - Joan K-F - 1982 SRP

The students have conducted 
528 hours of reading so far this 
year and have read 169 books.

Keep it up

Communications ’ 
students of the  

week:
Year 7- Charlie F
Year 8 - Ismail K

Year 9 - Mikelis M
Year 10 - Kiah B
Year 11 - Alex G

Year 12 - 
Sughrah I

Year 13 - Ellie L

You are all 
superstars

@AbbotBeyneCommCOMMUNICATIONS

Check out these 
competitions: one creative 

writing and one poetry. 

The Fright Club winner will 
receive £50.

The Beautiful Truth winner 
will receive a £25 book 

token.

If you would like to enter, 
look at the website and ask 
someone at home to upload 

your entry using the parents 
button or Miss Bithell can 

do it for you in school.Excellent PETAL paragraphs 
from Year 7

Students have enjoyed 
activities in class, eaten 
different foods and had 
a talk from Manchester 
University

https://twitter.com/AbbotBeyneSoc
https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions
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House points

Mercia continue to hold onto a narrow lead in the house points 
competition, with Chadwick close behind them. Can the other 
houses earn lots of positive points this week to ensure they stay 
in the competition?

Remember you can earn 
house points in a 
number of ways:

● Effort in classwork or 
homework

● Attending extra 
curricular activities

● Showing respect, 
taking responsibility 
or demonstrating 
resilience



Enrichment

Fantasy Football is Back!
The Abbot Beyne School Fantasy 
Football Community League is back 
for 2024/25.

We have set up a league for all 
students, staff, parents or anyone in 
the community with a link to Abbot 
Beyne School.

Create your team at 
https://fantasy.premierleague.com/  or 
through the Fantasy Football app and 
then join our league with the code.

League code: 
mxypwq

If you have a team already set up you 
can add it to our league by using the 
code below.

Scoring will start for our league in 
Gameweek 8 - so make sure you 
have joined our league by Saturday 
19th October.

There will be regular updates in the 
newsletter about who is doing well in 
the league and who has scored most 
points each month.

We want as many people as possible 
to join, so pick you team and get 
involved.

https://fantasy.premierleague.com/


Attendance 

Best Form 
Attendance

8A
Most Improved 

House 
Attendance

Trent

Most Improved 
Form 

Attendance

8BAttendance Matters

Every day in school makes a 
difference to your child's future.
Speak to our attendance 
department for support and 
advice on how best to improve 
your child's attendance.



CAREERS

You have to be 18 to apply for the police but any 
ages are welcome to the event. It is a good way for 
students to see what the police offer and start to 
plan potential career paths.
 
The link to register for the event (candidates must 
register to attend) is below 

External Events - Shared HR Service Centre 
(tal.net)

https://shrsc.tal.net/vx/lang-en-GB/mobile-0/appcentre-External/brand-5/xf-81093c330f88/candidate/jobboard/vacancy/12/adv/?f_Item_Opportunity_65559_lk=2087
https://shrsc.tal.net/vx/lang-en-GB/mobile-0/appcentre-External/brand-5/xf-81093c330f88/candidate/jobboard/vacancy/12/adv/?f_Item_Opportunity_65559_lk=2087


The Autumn 2024 
edition of Raring2go! 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/burton
andashby/autumn2024/

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/burtonandashby/autumn2024/
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/burtonandashby/autumn2024/


Vision Football Academy

During the upcoming October half 
term we are running our popular 
football holiday club in Tamworth 

info@vision-football-academy.com

http://vision-football-academy.com/

mailto:info@vision-football-academy.com
http://vision-football-academy.com/

